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Allowing people to camp on public property is already not working. Tents and garbage are all over
our city. I don’t even recognize the city that I grew up in anymore. If people are allowed to camp on
park property then we can kiss safety for our children goodbye. Those will no longer be parks, but
homeless camps. Please stop this insanity and start cleaning up our city. It has become a disgrace.
The answers that have been suggested thus far are NOT WORKING. Don’t make it worse, make it
better.
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